

HEBREW EDUCATIONAL SOCIETY

9502 Seaview Avenue Brooklyn, New York 11236

Tel: 718,241,3000 Fax: 718,241,3349

Richard Mack

Dr. Martin Jacobs Vice President

Ken Goldberg Vice President

Howard Altschul

Larry Portney Secretary

irving Schwartz President Emeritus

Directors
Bernard Catcher*
Neal Duncan
Allan Fried
Robert Gottesman
Robert Greebel
Robert Grien
Dr. Alysha Jacobs
Jeffrey Keller
Sam Levine
Larry Lipman
Dr. Adam Lish
Dr. Stuart Schwartz
Michael Selman

Honorary Directors
Michele Bank
Sam Goldstein
Rabbi Jacob Greenberg
Powel F. Wartel

Marc W. Arje LMSW Executive Director

Moshit Rivkin Assistant Director July 25, 2011

Mr. Joseph Lolacono Enviorcare 10 Kenmore Road Edison, New Jersey 08817

Dear Joe:

We are letting you know that the four RGF systems, one was donated and three were purchased from your company worked very well and beyond our expectation. Two of the wall mounted plug-ins were installed in the front offices. We had complaints of odor and air quality (ink from papers and copy machines, air pollutant) before the installation of these units.

The third unit, a 15 ton Guardian Air, was installed in our supply duct circulation system and we have definitely noticed a cleaner and fresher smell in our men's and women's locker rooms than last year. The fourth unit, also a 15/20 ton Guardian Air, was donated and installed free in our pool dehumidification system which is a humid and chlorine environment and has also greatly reduced the chlorine and odor smell.

Since the UV systems were installed, an improvement in the air quality is noted and hopefully it will prevent any airborne issues especially in the coming winter months when the flu season is at its peak. We are very pleased with the units installed and will continue to monitor and see how effective they are. We hope to purchase more of these units for our facility in the near future.

Sincerely,

Rick Singh.

Director of Maintenance

"Deceased





